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TO:  Los Osos Basin Management Committee 

 

FROM: Rob Miller, Interim Executive Director 

 

DATE:  October 8, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: October/November Meeting Schedule Update 

 

Staff has been preparing for the October 2018 BMC meeting.  In reviewing the status of the 

various draft agenda items, it appears that the meeting should be deferred until November 

2018.  Item status is described below. 

  

1. Basin Infrastructure Program: LOCSD will be considering a test well for Program C at 

Site A (Middle School) during its November 1st regular meeting, so a status update will 

not be available until after that date.  The Cuesta By Sea monitoring well remains in the 

Minor Use Permit process through San Luis Obispo County, so no additional action is 

necessary at this time. 

2. Storm water recovery and creek discharge:  Staff is discussing our approach with 

potential funding and partner entities and coordinating with County staff as part of the 

Storm Water Resource Plan.  Additional BMC actions are not needed in October.  

3. Initial feedback from the fall 2018 groundwater monitoring event will not be available until 

November. 

4. CHG report on metric trends review: No comments have been received from BMC 

members, so staff plans to provide additional time for Directors to review the document. 

5. Water conservation update:  No additional BMC actions are planned for the October 

meeting. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions, and we will make arrangements for a meeting on 

Wednesday, November 14, 2018.  Staff considered the third Wednesday of November, but this 

date falls on the day before the Thanksgiving holiday, making public participation more difficult.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.  


